
From: Wayne Cupido [mailto:wcupido@nteu.org.au]  

Sent: Wednesday, 6 March 2019 11:52 AM 
To: Chambers - Kovacic DP 

Cc: Trevor Clarke; Michael.McIver@aeuvic.asn.au; Anthony Odgers; Linda Gale; 
catherine.pugsley@aheia.edu.au; Pill, Stuart; Condello, Matthew 

Subject: AM2014/196 + AM2014/197 - Four yearly review of modern awards 

 
Dear Deputy President, 
 
Without prejudice to any future claim the NTEU may make in relation to this Award, I write to advise 
that the NTEU no longer presses for a change to the Higher Education (Academic Staff) Award 2010 
[MA000006] under the current Award Review round in the terms flagged in our earlier 
correspondence. 
 
Therefore we submit that no further directions are required in relation to the question of inclusion 
of the model casual conversion clause in that Award only. We will attend the teleconference listed 
for 2pm tomorrow to discuss the joint Union submission for the Educational Services (Post- 
Secondary Education) Award 2010 [MA000075].  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Wayne Cupido I National Industrial Coordinator  
t (03) 9254 1910 I m 0438 333 665 
1st floor, 120 Clarendon St I South Melbourne I Vic 3205 I P.O. Box 1323 
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